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  Katowice, 9th January 2009 

 

 

       Dieter Patt 
       County Governor 

 

Dear Mr Patt, 

We would like to thank you for your support. 

With reference to our meeting od November 20, 2008 as well as your letter we 
hereby confirm your participation in the European Economic Congress (15-17 April, 
2009). 

Please find attached introductory documents regarding the Congress including 
agenda. The agenda takes into consideration participation of Neuss representatives 
in the following panels: 

- Local communities, self-government: Dieter Patt, Neuss Governor 
- Innovations in climate protection: prof. Harold Bolt – Julich Research Centre 
- Energy : RWE. 

We would like to ask you to confirm your participation. 

We are in touch with Mr Jaroszek, Mikołów County Governor and companies RWE 
and Tauron. 

We would welcome with pleasure more representatives from Germany. We would 
like to ask you, if it is possible, to indicate names of companies and people (for 
example members of European Parliament) whose attendance can be an asset for 
the Congress. 

 

       Best regards, 
 

       Wojciech Kuśpik 
       PTWP chairman 

 

 

P.S. All information concerning the Congress is available in our office 

 


